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NOTICE 

 
 It is hereby notified to all concern that the PG-1st Semester 
Examination 2024 was scheduled on 02/04/2025 & 03/04/2025 has been 
rescheduled on 16/04/2025 (Wednesday) & 17/04/2025 (Thursday). 
Everyone should take a note of it. Remember remaining Theoretical & 
Practical schedule will be same as before.   
 
02/04/2025 scheduled examination will be held on 16/04/2025 
(Wednesday) from 12 noon. 
 
03/04/2025 scheduled examination will be held on 17/04/2025 
(Thursday) from 12 noon. 

 
 
                                                                      Controller of Examinations  
                                                                        Murshidabad University 

 
 


